
A structured program with Avodos (exercises) & 
Mussar reading ∙ Monthly meetings ∙ For men only 

MUSSAR VAAD

Under the guidance of Rabbi Lawrence Kelemen

New

Forming

A special opportunity for character development and spiritual growth, 
following the mesorah of Rav Shlomo Wolbe, zt”l and Rav Yerucham Levovitz, zt”l

 

Under the Guidance of Rabbi Leib Kelemen… 
 
 

New Mussar Vaad 
For Men 

 
Announcing the opening of a new Mussar Vaad in 

Baltimore, in December of 2011 
 
 

This is a special opportunity for character development 
and spiritual growth, following the mesorah of 

Rav Shlomo Wolbe and Rav Yerucham Levovitz, 
zt”l. 

 
Yearly Tuition 

 
For more information, please contact: 

Chaim Yankel Weiss 
516-857-5309 

chaim.yankel@iomv.org 
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Rabbi Lawrence Kelemen, founder of the International Organization of 
Mussar Vaadim, and Rosh Kollel of the Center for Kehilla Development 
is scheduled to come to  Baltimore to speak about the possibility of a 
new IOMV Mussar Vaad opening up in Baltimore.  Rabbi Kelemen’s 
Vaadim are based on Vaadim he heard from Rav Shlomo Wolbe, zt”l. 
To RSVP for this unique opportunity, or for more information, please 
email ericfeldman2@gmail.com.

Rabbi Lawrence Kelemen will be speaking in 
Baltimore  

Tues. July 17th

Tuesday, July 17th · 7pm
3209 Fallstaff Road 21215 

(shul behind the house)


